
PE Biography

My name is Miss Reeves and I am PE lead at Oakhill and Hanbury’s Farm. As a child I loved 
my primary school PE lessons as they were exciting, engaging, competitive but mostly fun. 
Some of my favourite memories of school are participating in rounders matches and sports 
days. This enjoyment of sports lead me to join a gymnastics club and the school Netball 
team where I attended competitive matches throughout school. During my summer holidays, 
I would attend an athletics club at the local stadium where I was able to experience a range 
of new activities. 

PE not only keeps you physically fit and healthy but helps develop personal, social and 
communication skills which are fundamental throughout life. Finding an activity you enjoy 
and being part of a team is a great experience. 

My positive PE experience gave me the confidence and abilities to try different sports as an 
adult. Whilst working abroad, I had the opportunity to rock climb mountains in the UAE and 
Zip line across the Dubai marina. I have also been lucky enough to Kayak in some of the 
most beautiful parts of the world such as the Philippines and the Maldives as well as hiking 
Little Adam’s Peak in Sri Lanka.

Through our PE lesson, afterschool clubs and enrichment days I hope we can give the 
children at both schools a positive experience of PE that will last into adulthood.


